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COMMUNITY CONTRIBUTIONS CLOSING FRIDAY, 7 AUGUST 2020 
 

Each year, following adoption of the Operational Plan, Council advertises for 
submissions from local voluntary and community organisations seeking a contribution 

or donation for a project, or to fund some aspect of their ongoing operations. 
 

“Submissions for 2019/2020 year included such things as rebuilding loading ramps at 
the Tenterfield Showground, funding to run the Christmas Carnival, a new trailer for 
the Tenterfield Pony Club and purchase of a replacement water tank for the 

Steinbrook Hall from a total allocation of $44,965.79”, said Mayor Peter Petty. 
 

Applications for Community Contributions and Donations close at 5.00 pm on Friday, 7 
August 2020.  Please note that late applications will not be considered. 
 

Submissions must be made on the “Submissions for Community Contributions & 
Donations” application form which is available from Council’s Customer Service desk 

at the Visitor Information Centre or on Council’s website www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au.   
 
Applications will be considered by Council at its meeting of 26 August 2020. 

 
For further information, please contact Council’s Executive Assistant & Media on (02) 

6736 6000 or email council@tenterfield.nsw.gov.au 
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